
Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 

reminders for the upcoming week.  

 
There is no school this Thursday in observance of the Veteran’s Day holiday.  

 

Monday and Tuesday, November 22nd and 23rd are now remote learning days. Students will log 

into Canvas and use this time to make up any missing work or get ahead on assignments and 

projects. There will be no live instruction on those days.  

 

Picture make up day is this coming Monday. Students were given an opportunity to sign up for 

retakes this afternoon. They will have another chance to sign up in their homeroom on Monday 

morning.  

 

6th and 7th graders will take their math interim assessments on Tuesday and Wednesday of this 

week.  

 

Guilford Apprenticeship Partners is hosting a free community event at the Greensboro Coliseum 

on Tuesday, November 16th from 5:00 until 8:00 PM. This is a terrific opportunity for our 8th 

grade students to learn more about apprenticeship opportunities in high school. I have included a 

link in this week’s email update with more information. We will also post information on our 

webpage and social media sites.  Click Here 

 

There are no sporting events scheduled for this coming week. 

 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS. 

 

Go Tigers! 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.eventbrite.com%2Fe%2F199976132997&data=04%7C01%7Cvernont%40gcsnc.com%7C29eda4187ffd44f40adf08d99e062ab0%7C9ae2fb1fdea24c4381947624fcbbb30c%7C0%7C0%7C637714571585762458%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=hqzr3%2BUeOqI3N%2Fozn9SEKbKrj339Td1ShZjN8zF%2FiI8%3D&reserved=0

